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Oregon mail-in voting is working beautifully, and it is a model that other states should 

follow. Don't let these MAGA marauders destroy our voting system. It would lead to 

corruption, intimidation, and loss of voting rights for many. Fight the federal mandate 

at all costs. Our future depends on it! 


